
  
P O Box SP 63944 – Windsor Business Center Nassau, Bahamas 

Telephone: (242) 327-7225/6  
 
 
February 18th, 2021 
 
Dear Residents, 
 
Re: Barbed wire, fence spikes 
 
The Home Architectural Review Committee (HARC) would like to advise all owners that 
barbed wire, fence spikes of any kind is not permitted inside the community.  
 
 

 
 

 
 



 
 

 
 
Thank you for your cooperation. 
 
Regards, 
 
 
OFB POA 
 


